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Scout:   
Thank you for signing up for our gift wrapping fundraiser!  I have attached the rules/guidelines you have signed.  Please read these and comply with them so that we will be welcomed back next year.  (A problem in the past has been families not showing up for their assigned time.  If you are 20 minutes late, your family will forfeit all opportunities to participate in this fundraising event for this year.)

Your Assigned Date:

Your Assigned Time:
Your Assigned Date:

Your Assigned Time:

You must arrive 15 minutes early!  If you are the first shift of the day for Troop 648 then check in at the Customer Service counter, introduce yourself and your adult partner.  Thank them for having our Troop.  Someone will go over the details with you.  There may be another group (or scout) working ahead of you so be considerate and wait until their shift is over.  There may be another scout scheduled after you so please stay until they have arrived, they will take all of the tip money and turn it into the Troop.  I will let you know prior to your shift if you are the first shift or if someone will be following your shift from our Troop.   Please bring all donations on Tuesday immediately following your shift.  Good luck!  Smile!  
Helpful Tips:  Practice wrapping at home.

    Wear your Class A uniform.

Please call Sherry Martin or if you have any questions  

480-661-9286 or 602-740-7259 cell.

